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Dear Parents, 
 

Dragon’s Den Computing Club  -   Year 6 
 
Children in Year 6 have the opportunity to take part in an exciting computing project over the 
next school year.   
 
Dragon’s Den Computing Club is a weekly club which starts next Wednesday 4th October, 
3.15 pm until 4.15 pm and will run until the summer term 2018.  Children will be 
challenged to plan, design and make a product incorporating a micro-chip.  Final products will 
be entered into a city-wide competition.  
  
If your child is interested in this challenge and the exciting learning opportunities it will 
present, please sign the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher as 
soon as possible. It is important to remember that this is a long term project which requires 
total commitment to attendance and participation. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs J. Simons 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Dragon’s Den Computing Club 2017/18 
 
 
Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class……………………………………. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the above club commencing Wednesday 
4th October 2017.  The club will run until summer term 2018. 
 
*My child will be collected from school at 4.15pm each Wednesday. 
 
*My child has permission to make their own way home. 
 
*Please delete as appropriate. 
 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………               Date:………………………. 
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